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Red class 

This month in Science, we have been looking at changing states of matter. We 

looked at solids and liquids and the change from one to the other. We looked at 

reversible changes and irreversible changes. We conducted experiments with 

eggs, chocolate and toast to see what changes would occur if we added heat, 

and whether we could reverse them. We recorded predictions and results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our Outdoor Learning, we have been making art from nature. We made leaf 

prints in clay and painted them. We made collages in the playground to reflect 

our environment, finding small samples of natural materials and sticking them 

on. We were careful not to damage the environment when collecting materials.  

                                                                  

We have begun learning about World War 2 in our World About Me lessons. 

We have learned about peace and conflict, and we all agreed it was good to be 

peaceful. We learnt about Winston Churchill and the bravery of the soldiers in 

the war. We designed red, white and blue medals to reflect this. 

 

 


